
Pastor Invitation Letter 
Dear Pastor:

Simply teaching our children about ministry is not enough! We must equip kids to 
be DOERS of the Word, too (James 1:22)! We are excited to be able to partner with 
International Children’s Care to create a mission project specifically for Kidsville: Operation 
Shoes...another way for our children to be DOERS of the Word. This project focuses on 
helping International Children’s Care provide shoes for children in their orphanages around 
the world. 

Please join Operation Shoes by encouraging the participation of your congregation. Your 
support and prayers can make a big difference in the lives of orphan children around the 
world. 

Your VBX Director has instructions for collecting the funds and an offering code has been 
designated for this project. Thank you for investing in the growth and training of our 
children, and making a difference in the lives of orphans around the world...and providing 
an xperience where our children are doers of the Word.

Sherri Uhrig, Director
NAD Children’s Ministries


